
 
 
 

SENSE OF THE BOARD RESOLUTION 
CONGRATULATING SERGEANT PETER G. DISPAGNA 

ON HIS RETIREMENT FROM THE STAMFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT  
AFTER 34 YEARS OF SERVICE. 

 
 
 

 
WHEREAS, Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna has retired from the Stamford Police 
Department after 34 years; and 
 
WHEREAS, Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna was born in Brooklyn, New York, and 
moved to Stamford, Connecticut in February, 1977 and is a 38 year resident; and 
 
WHEREAS, Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna was sworn in as a Special Police 
Officer on August 29, 1980 and policed the City parks; and 
 
WHEREAS, Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna was sworn in as a Regular Police 
Officer on November 2, 1981 and served 8½ years in Patrol, served 9 months in 
Internal Affairs, and served 28 ½ years in the Detective Bureau; and 
 
WHEREAS, Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna was named Stamford Police Officer of 
the Year 1989, was promoted to Sergeant in December 1996, and retired on 
November 17, 2015. 
 
NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the 29th Board of Representatives 
congratulates Sergeant Peter G. diSpagna on his retirement from the Stamford 
Police Department after serving 34 years. 
 
 

Approved by the 29th Board of Representatives 
This 4th day of January, 2016 

 
 
 
 
__________________________   __________________________ 
Randall M. Skigen, President   Annie M. Summerville, Clerk 


